Cheryl Horton
1848 Horton Road
Quanah, TX 79252

March 10, 2017

Rusty Brawley
Quanah High School
P.O. Box 150
Quanah, TX 79252

RE: Retirement Letter
Mr. Brawley,

This letter is to officially inform you that | am retiring when my contract is up for
the 2016-17 school year. | have enjoyed very much the time | have spent with Quanah
Independent School District. After twenty years of teaching, | can honestly say that the
field of education is truly rewarding. | wish you all the best and thank you for the
opportunity to be a part of this great school system.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Horton
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